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If I want the homeless to have extra money of mine I give it to them.  It is a choice I 

should have.  This tax takes away my choice to assist or not. 

 

also if we give thme all too many priveleges we are opening the door for more to 

come and we are already having a problem with the ones we have in our state. 

 

Please to not open the door to a sales tax here in Oregon. 


